
Peoria Municipal Band logo is flying high this summer

    The logo I designed for
the Peoria Municipal Band
continues to fly high in
strategic and highly
trafficked areas along
Peoria city streets. Look
for city banners
streaming side-by-side
and large yard signs
strategically placed in
local area yards and
businesses. Look for my
logo of a conductor’s
hands conducting music
emanating from a brass horn.

   August 27-28 is the Dan
Fogelberg Memorial Dedication
Weekend, which will include a
welcome party, a memorial
dedication, and a tribute
concert on Saturday, August 28.
For more information and to order
tickets, go to www.dfpeoria.com.

    Consider developing a notecard line with your own name on them. I
would be happy to create some hand-painted notecards in your favorite
color schemes. They’ll speak volumes about how much you care!
    For details email me at Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.
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     If you haven’t been to a Peoria Municipal Band concert yet this
season it’s not too late! Concerts continue through August 22. For
more information about the Peoria Municipal Band visit the band’s
official website at www.peoriamunicipalband.com.

Hand-painted notecards add
perfect touch to your notewriting

For a complete listing of designs please visit my website at www.SuzetteBoulais.com
Feel free to forward this enews to friends and colleagues!

Suzette’s Fogelberg sketch


